
 

         B A N K  O F  M A U R I T I U S    S i r  W i l l i a m  N e w t o n  S t r e e t ,  P o r t  L o u i s ,  M a u r i t i u s  

Telephone: +230 202 3800           Email: communications@bom.mu         Website: www.bom.mu 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

7 May  2021 

On account of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Bank of Mauritius (Bank) had announced in May 2020 a 

one-off exceptional contribution of Rs60 billion to Government in line with section 6(1) (oa) of the 

Bank of Mauritius Act for the purpose of stabilising the economy. 

As the Bank approaches its financial year end, in the interest of transparency, the Bank informs the 

public that the treatment of the Rs60 billion in its books is as follows: 

(i) An amount of Rs32 billion has been written off from the Special Reserve Fund; 

(ii) The remaining balance of Rs28 billion is being treated as advance against future profits 

distributable to Government. 

The above treatment has been made in line with consultations with the Technical Assistance Mission 

of the International Monetary Fund (IMF).   
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